Human Growth and Development Instruction
The District’s Human Growth and Development curriculum and instruction is reviewed every three years by a committee consisting of school personnel, parents, and community members.  Any revisions are reflected in the curriculum that is posted on the school website.

Parent Notification
[bookmark: _GoBack]There is a letter to parents/guardians of students informing them of the Human Growth and Development lessons that are about to take place. This will go home in advance of this unit of study.  Parents are given the option of exclusion.
